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CITIZEN & EMPLOYEE OF THE YEAR NOMINATION

I NOMINATE THE FOLLOWING CITIZEN AND EMPLOYEE OF THE CITY FOR RECOGNITION:

CITIZEN: _________________________________________________________________

COMMENTS: _________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________

EMPLOYEE: _________________________________________________________________

COMMENTS: _________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________

Shoreacres Shorts
February 2007

Employee & Citizen of the Year
Nominations Now Being Accepted
The City of Shoreacres recognizes one employee
and one citizen each year for his or her outstanding
contributions to the community. We are now asking
for your nominations for Employee and Citizen of
the Year 2006. City Council will honor the winners
at a City Hall Council meeting and on a plaque in
the City Hall lobby. Applications should be
submitted to City Hall by the end of the first week in
March.

It’s Time to File for City Elections
With the May 12th election three months away the
city has begun accepting ballot applications. This
year we will be voting for three at-large Alderman
(City Council) positions.

Candidate information and application packets are
available at City Hall for those interested in seeking
office. The deadline to file for a place on the ballot is
March 12th at 5:00 P.M. Any adult citizen of
Shoreacres who has resided in the city for at least
six (6) months by Election Day is eligible to run for
the office of Alderman.


